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November 20, 1996

John N. Sampson
22502 North Hermosillo Drive
Sun City West, AZ 85375

Re: Reception of 1450 KSPA

Dear John,

This letter is to confirm your reception of KSPA (AM 1450) on 27
October 1996.

It's always a pleasure to receive a letter of “reception of
transmission” from various locations. As a matter of fact | received a
letter last April from Inverell, New South Wales, Australia. It amazes me

where the signal can be heard.

When you’re in the San Diego area, please tune in to Americas
~ Greatest Standards, AM 1450 KSPA, “The station of the stars”.

The Best In Life Always,

Chris McKay
Operations Manager
KOWF/KSPA Radio
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